KEYWORDS

· “needle stick” OR needlestick
· sharps (AND or W/10) safety
· syringe (AND or W/10) safety
· sharps injury(ies) (use asterisk when possible)
PARTICIPANTS

Organizations:

· AFL-CIO

· American Hospital Association

· American Federation of State, County, and Municipal Employees
· American Federation of Teachers

· American Nurses Association

· Becton, Dickinson and Co.
· Service Employees’ International Union
Agencies:

· Department of Labor

· Food and Drug Administration

· Health Care Financing Administration
· National Institute of Occupational Safety and Health

· Occupational Safety and Health Administration

Members of Congress:
· Rep. Cass Ballenger (R-NC)
· Rep. Mark Foley (R-FL)
· Rep. Ron Klink (D-PA)
· Rep. Major Robert Owens (D-NY)
· Rep. Marge Roukema (R-NJ)
· Rep. Pete Stark (D-CA)
· Sen. Jesse Helms (R-NC)
· Sen. James Jeffords (R-VT)
· Sen. Edward Kennedy (D-MA)
· Sen. Harry Reid (D-NV)
VENUES 
· Health Subcommittee of Ways and Means

· House Committee on Education and the Workforce

· Senate Health Education Labor and Pensions Committee

SUMMARY


Healthcare workers are at a greater risk of contracting blood borne diseases when working with needles.  Healthcare workers would like to see laws passed that require the use of safety needles.  The unions associated with healthcare workers have been trying to attain stricter regulations of needles in different venues.  They believe that this is a labor safety issue that can be regulated by government agencies, specifically such agencies as OSHA, the FDA, and the Department of Labor.  The groups representing the healthcare labor unions have not seen significant changes in the regulation regarding sharps from these governing agencies, and have placed more focus on getting laws passed in Congress concerning needle safety.  Hospital groups are opposing to legislation that would outlaw sharps because there is no single substitute for sharps (different safety devices depending on the procedure), not all devices have been tested, all employees would need to be trained to use the new devices, new devices and training would increase costs, and not all safety devices are produced in large amounts.
